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Important Dates: 
March 1 – Jump Rope for Heart 
March 4 – NID No School 
March 6 – Parent/Staff vs players basketball game 
3:00pm 
March 6 – Colouring Contest Due 
March 8 & 9 – Year end basketball tournament – 
Central Middle School 
March 11 – Basketball awards- during morning 
assembly 9:00am 
March 15 – Green Day 
March 15 – Science World Visit 
March 15 – St. Patrick’s Day Dance hosted by the PAC 
March 15 – Report cards go home 
March 18 - April 1- Spring Break 
April 2 – School back in session 
 

Kindergarten Registration 
For September 2024 

We are already looking forward to the next school year.  If 
you have a child or know of a child that will be turning 5 
before December 31, 2024, he/she is eligible to start 
Kindergarten in September 2024.  We will need a copy of the 
child’s birth certificate and health care card when registering. 
Please contact us on a Tuesday or Thursday at 250-843-7374 
to register your child. Reminder to parents that any new 
kindergarten registrations that require bus service must call 
the bus garage at 250-782-2106.   

Basketball 
- We will host our parents and staff vs players 

game on Wednesday March 6th afterschool, 
3:00pm.  

- Our basketball awards will take place during the 
Monday morning assembly at 9:00am on March 
11th, parents/caregivers are welcome to attend.  

- The year-end tournament will be March 8th & 9th 
at Central Middle School. Game times are TBA.  

PAC News 
St. Patrick's Day Dance!  
March 15th 7:00 -11:00 pm  
$20 a family $5 a person  
Dessert auction at 8:00pm  
CONCESSION  
 
Hot lunch  
March 1st - Chicken Quesadillas 
March 8th - Cheese burgers  
March 15th - Pizza 
 
Wishing Best of Luck to McLeod Wildcats, in their 
Basketball Tournament March 8th & 9th!!!  
 
Best wishes to McLeod’s Country Curlers in their Bonspiel 
this weekend!!  Special thank you to Mrs. Barbie for 
coaching and supporting Elementary curling. 
 
KEEP WATCH! Coming soon upcoming Growing Smiles 
Fundraiser!!! 
 

Winter Wellness Project Update  
 
The school staff has finished labelling and organizing all of 
our new skis, poles and boots, just in time for the wonderful 
snow! All our students are now matched with their own 
boots!  
 
Classes will be starting to take advantage of the snow and 
putting our new equipment to use as soon as the weather 
warms up a little bit!  Special thank you to Catlin 
Prebushewski for bringing his snowmobile and grooming 
some trails for us to ski on!  We are all excited to get out on 
the trail! 
 

Jump Rope for Heart Update 
As of today, February 27th at 8:00 am, about 10 families have 
participated in our Jump Rope for Heart fundraiser and have 
raised a whopping $2400! 
Mrs. Doornbos is dyeing her hair purple for Friday’s event! 
Mr. Leroux has offered to dye his hair wrath red if we can 
raise $4000 by Friday! Only $1600 more to go.   
 
Early Jump Rope prizes have been drawn with lots more to 
give out Friday! Congratulations to our first few prize 
winners:  
Vienna, Hudson, Lillian, Walter & The Odden Family!  
 
Don’t forget to bring in your No Screen Time Challenge and 
Your Health Habit Challenge papers by Friday for more 
chances to win!  
 
Wear a red shirt and dress in comfortable clothes for being 
active.  We will be participating in heart healthy stations 
from 11:00 – 12:00 and 1:00 – 2:15. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Twin Day 

100’s Day K/1 Class 

2/3/4 Class 

4/5/6/7 Class 
 

Crazy Hair Day 


